
Supplemental Notice of Public Hearing H 21-02 
Surplus Lines Placement List 

The Division of Insurance is issuing this supplemental notice to inform anyone who may wish to 
participate that they may do so via teleconference. To participate telephonically, call 1-800-315-
6338 and using Access Code 42070. Any interested person may also present oral or written 
statements or comments relevant to the proposed action at a hearing to be held at The Hotel 
Captain Cook, 939 W 5th Ave, Anchorage, AK 99501 at 11:15 a.m. on Thursday, October 21, 
2021. The hearing will be held from 11:15 a.m. to 12:15 p.m. Additionally, any interested person 
may present written comments relevant to the proposed action by writing to the Division of 
Insurance; Attention: Katie Hegland; 550 West 7th Ave., Suite 1560, Anchorage, AK 99501-
3597, or via email to katie.hegland@alaska.gov so that they are received no later than 4:30 p.m., 
Friday, November 12, 2021.  

If you are a person with a disability who may need a special accommodation in order to 
participate in this public hearing, please contact Kelli Patterson at (907) 465-2596 or via email at 
kelli.patterson@alaska.gov no later than Monday, October 11, 2021, to ensure that any necessary 
accommodations can be provided. 

Date: September 21, 2021 

_______________________________________ 
Lori Wing-Heier 
Director 

Department	of	Commerce,	Community,	
and	Economic	Development	

DIVISION OF INSURANCE 

P.O. Box 110805 
Juneau, AK 99811-0805 

Main: 907.465.2515 
Fax: 907.465.3422 


